
Temporary traffic arrangements at Kai
Tak Tunnel and East Kowloon Way this
Sunday cancelled

     The Transport Department today (June 8) announced that due to the
inclement weather forecast for this weekend, the Highways Department has
decided to cancel the road repair works scheduled for this Sunday (June 10)
at the Kai Tak Tunnel and the East Kowloon Way. The related temporary traffic
arrangements will be cancelled accordingly.
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